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Help Save the Honeybees!
Honeybees face unprecedented crisis, and are important for pollination and the security of our food 

supply.   I support a more bee-friendly policy for the five remaining San Mateo County cities that restrict 

beekeeping — Foster City, Pacifica, San Carlos, Hillsborough and Redwood City.  I would like them to 

follow the example of the rest of San Mateo and San Francisco Counties, which successfully use a 

nuisance  mitigation approach to resolve the occasional complaint. Let’s remove the barriers to managing 

healthy honeybee colonies, which make it hard for beekeepers to improve conditions for bees.


